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Kahnawake sends assistance in 
search for missing Cree hunters 

 
For Immediate Release 
 

(Kahnawake – 2, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2017) The Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise the community that the 
Waskaganish Nation Band has requested further assistance from 
members of the Kahnawà:ke Search & Rescue team to assist in the 
continuing search for a pair of Cree men who went missing when their 
boat apparently capsized while on a hunting trip. 
 

MCK Emergency Preparedness & Planning General Manager KellyAnn 
Meloche, along with Mike Williams, Parker Jacobs, Quinn Stacey, Frank 
‘Fafa’ McComber and Lance Goodleaf, are expected to arrive in 
Waskaganish later today. 
 

According to Ratsénhaienhs Bobby Patton, the request was made by 
Grand Chief Darlene Cheechoo. He also stated that the Crees appreciate 
the leadership abilities that the Kahnawà:ke team has displayed in the 
field.  
 
The Waskaganish Nation Band is paying all expenses. 
 

The hunters left for their trip on October 17th and had not been heard 
from since. The body of Matthew Diamond was recovered this past 
weekend, while a funeral was held on Monday for Patrick Salt, who had 
been found earlier. The search continues for their two companions.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Arnold Lazare 
Director of Public Safety 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
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Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
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Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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